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We need to repeal this bill entirely instead of expanding its powers. We are 

witnessing the current administration increase surveillance in an effort to suppress 

free speech and our right to protest while failing to protect individuals. Oregon should 

be working to counteract this trend, not further extending this extreme violation of our 

constitutional and human rights. 


